
 
 

Mr. Julian Majdanski 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters  
Ground Floor Red  
51 Homer Road  
Solihull  
West Midlands  
B91 3QJ  
 
02 June 2006 
 
Dear Julian, 
 
Modification Proposal 0080 - “Acceptance of AMR reads at supply points with 
correctors.” 
 
Total Gas & Power Limited (TGP) supports modification 0080. 
 

• The use of AMR technology allows NDM sites to be read daily. At present 
Transporters are not required to collect uncorrected meter readings from DM 
sites. It seems unlikely that the Transporters will require the uncorrected read 
from any new AMR sites if it is supplied to them, if they do not collect 
uncorrected DM site readings at present.   We therefore agree with the 
Proposer’s assertions that the submission of all three reads is not required.  

 
• By reducing the amount of data per site that is submitted the number of AMR 

reads that can be submitted will increase. This will go someway to mitigating 
the concern that UK Link will be unable to accommodate the increased levels 
of meter reading submissions caused by the increased use of AMR 
technology.  

 
• Modification 0080 promotes efficiency in administration of the Uniform 

Network Code and so fulfills the relevant objectives of licence condition A11.    
 

 
Should you wish to discuss our response further, please feel free to contact me. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
(This message is sent electronically and is therefore not signed) 
 
Gareth Evans 
Regulation Analyst  
Total Gas & Power Limited 
 
Direct: +44 (0) 20 7718 6081 
E-mail: gareth.evans@total.com 
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